
 

British Columbia Ferry Services Inc., 500-1321 Blanshard Street, Victoria, BC  V8W 0B7 
Tel (250) 978-1267  Fax (250) 978-1119  bcferries.com/bcfnews 

Note to newsrooms: For urgent media inquiries off-hours, call our emergency line at (250) 516-7211. 

For Immediate Release 
17-069 July 27, 2017 
 

BC FERRIES TO TRIAL EXTRA COMMUTER ROUND TRIP SAILINGS  
ON HORSESHOE BAY – LANGDALE ROUTE  

Trial in effect from Labour Day to Thanksgiving  
 
VICTORIA – This fall, BC Ferries is trialling an extra commuter sailing on the Horseshoe Bay – 
Langdale route in an effort to improve on-time performance and address customer requests. From 
Monday to Friday, September 5 until October 6, the Queen of Coquitlam will perform an additional 
round trip, leaving Horseshoe Bay at 5:50 p.m. and departing from Langdale at 7 p.m. 

 
In addition, the Queen of Surrey will maintain the summer schedule sailing times through to 

Thanksgiving, instead of moving to “shoulder season” schedule as in previous years. The summer 
schedule has more time in port and will allow the Queen of Surrey to maintain stronger on-time 
performance. At Thanksgiving, the vessel will move to the “shoulder season” schedule until after 
Christmas. This schedule also has a 5:50 p.m. departure from Horseshoe Bay. 

 
“We are listening to the Sunshine Coast about the desire for better on-time performance and 

convenient commuter sailings,” said Mark Collins, BC Ferries’ President & CEO. “We are working on 
long-term vessel and terminal changes that will take several years. We hope this trial will have a positive 
impact for our customers.” 

 
In June, BC Ferries launched an engagement process with Sunshine Coast and Bowen Island 

communities to help develop new sailing schedules that permit better on-time performance. BC Ferries 
received more than 4,000 responses to the online survey and connected with more than 600 people 
through interviews, workshops, community pop-up events and outreach efforts. The online survey has 
wrapped up, and the next step is to review the feedback and release a report later this summer. In the 
fall, BC Ferries will provide information on a future schedule that would go into effect in the New Year. 
 

Under contract to the Province of British Columbia, BC Ferries is the service provider 
responsible for the delivery of safe, efficient and dependable ferry service along coastal British Columbia. 
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